
May 26, 2023

Michael Levy, President
CH Asset Company
Registered Agent
HRZNAR LLC
3819 Maple Ave.
Dallas, TX 75219

Dear Mr. Levy:

This letter is to inform you that the Senate Judiciary Committee is awaiting HRZNAR 
LLC’s response to the Committee’s letter of May 8. While the Committee received on May 22 a 
response from Harlan Crow’s counsel that purported to answer for Mr. Crow and CH Asset 
Company, this letter does not constitute a response to the May 8 letter the Committee sent to 
HRZNAR LLC. A limited liability company is a distinct legal entity from its owner(s), and Mr. 
Crow’s May 22 letter does not establish any authority to respond on HRZNAR LLC’s behalf.

We request that you or an appropriate representative of HRZNAR LLC provide the 
Committee with all of the information the Committee requested in our May 8 letter to HRZNAR 
LLC by June 5, 2023 or we will deem HRZNAR LLC to be noncompliant with the Committee’s 
request.   

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  

Sincerely,

Richard J. Durbin
Chair, Senate Committee on 
the Judiciary

Sheldon Whitehouse  
Chair, Subcommittee on 
Federal Courts, Oversight, 
Agency Action, and Federal 
Rights
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cc: The Honorable Lindsey O. Graham
Ranking Member

cc: The Honorable John N. Kennedy
Ranking Member, Subcommittee on Federal Courts, Oversight, Agency Action, and 
Federal Rights
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